
LOYOLA PRESS CLUB 

ANNUAL REOPRT (2016 – 17) 

 

The club is led by Prof. Julia Pradeepa ( Dept of English). The orientation was held on 19.12.16. 

A talk on ‘Media Bias’ by News 7 reporter was held on 13.01.17. It was followed by 

discussions on Pro-Jallikattu  Protests and political turmoil in Tamilnadu on 15.02.17. The 

students visited the nearby communities and interacted with the people on Vardha cyclone, 

demonetization and the political situation in Tamil Nadu.  There was an  awareness campaign 

on Elections 2017 in the campus on 6th March 2017. They distribute pamphlets on elections 

and displayed charts and posters in the campus.  The students also participated and reported 

the AURA club activity held in October 2016. We visited the Salesian Institute of Graphic Arts 

on 7th March 2017. The newsletter ‘The Sterling Post‘ will be released on 22nd March 2017 

which will include articles, poems and stories by the members.  
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